
5th August 2021 
 
 

Kia ora tatou parents and caregivers. 
  
We had a wonderful time hosting the Edgewater College 
Jazz band this week.  They truly lit the fire of passion to 
become the next musicians, vocalists and dancers of the future.  A BIG huge thank you to Mr. Holmes 
and his orchestra. 
  
The school van is currently under review.  As a school, we are working on a model that is both           
sustainable and helpful to our community.  We are planning to offer the pick-up and drop off service 
to 15 of our most needy families.  In order to identify these families, I ask you to present your case by 
sending me an email explaining your need to: principal@millerave.school.nz 

There will be a cost attached to the service of $10.00 for the first student and $5 for every student 
after from the same family, per week. There’ll be times when the van is unavailable because of            
in-school trips, Waitangi, Totara Springs and the end of year senior camp are the most obvious          
examples.  
  
Lastly, please send the Waitangi excursion permission forms back as soon as possible, a hardcopy of 
the packing list and itinerary will follow soon.  Our tamariki are super excited about the excursion, so 
am I.  
 
Kind regards. 
Richard Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 

 

August—Hereturikoka 

12th  Waitangi Information Meeting—3.30 to 4.00pm 

13th  Senior Disco Yrs 6 to 8—6pm to 9pm—School Hall 

19th  Waitangi Travelling Parents Meeting—3.30 to 4.00pm 

26th  Depart to Waitangi—8.30am 

27th  Return from Waitangi—5.30pm to 6.00pm 

30th—3rd Totara Springs Sports Camp—All Week 

 

 

Our school now has 

eftpos available for 

paying fees,             

stationery and        

uniforms   

Available at the 

school office. 

Tiare —Room 8 

mailto:principal@millerave.school.nz


 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Room 9  - Welcome to Term 3 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We have grown! Room Nine looks a bit different this term as we warmly welcome Nataya, Alcydez, 

Marlee, Oscar, Rage and Courtney.  We are looking forward to exciting adventures with these bright 

sparks. 

We have been learning about Respect, as this is one of Miller Avenue’s School Values and helps to 

build a healthy school environment. Room Nine have reflected on what Respect looks like, sounds 

like and feels like. 

“A person’s a person, no matter how small.” 

Dr. Seuss 



Te kupu o te reo Maori 

Kanikani 
 

Dance 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

SENIOR DISCO 
Our student council have organised a senior disco for years 6 to 8 next Friday 13th August starting at 
6pm and finishing at 9.00pm.  Cost $3.00 per person. Permission forms have been sent home so please 
return these to the office by tomorrow. 
ILLNESS REMINDER 
We’ve had a few cases of students being absent from school due to a stomach bug over the past week.  
Please remember; 

 Students must stay home from school until at least 24 hours after they last vomited. 
Please remember if your child is absent from school for any reason please let us know so we can record 
their absence correctly. 
CHANGE OF CLOTHES FOR YOUR CHILD 
As the grounds are very wet and muddy at this time of the year we have had a number of students who 
have become muddy and wet during general lunchtime play.  As we don’t hold much spare uniform at 
school, can you please keep a change of clothes in your child’s bag in case they need to get changed.  If 
you do have any old or spare uniforms at home, we would appreciate them for our spare uniform       
cupboard. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS 
The latest scholastic book orders are due in by Friday 13th August 2021.  Please bring your order and 
money to the school office before this date. 
 

   Clean empty body wash bottles with 
pumps, newspaper and magazines and 

wool yarn 
Please drop any of these items into 

our school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Room 4 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


